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I have included a breakdown of Income and Expenditure of areas used so far this year.
The balances of accounts as at the end of August are:-

Barclays Premium Account is 
£ 3.138.00
and the CBF is


£21,783.00
We been able to provide a number of holidays which has allowed us to use up £1,000 grant from Freemasons held over from 2019 as well as the £5,000 Moulton Trust grant for 2020 alongside funds from our resources.   We paid £510 to Shepherds Dene to provide two people with a weekend break.  They were unable to take up this opportunity because of Covid 19 lockdown, but Shepherds Dene have said that they will honour these payments when retreat can be rearranged. 

We have sent £13,064 to MSH for tributes for 2020, along with a donation of £6,000 to help towards shortfall. (Total £19064)
I have since sent an additional cheque for £1,976 to MSH which includes

£1,281 for Overseas,

£490 for Literacy
£205 for MSH shortfall which was sent in from branches who wished to help.

The demand for Hospital bags continue to be supplied on a regular basis.  
Action & Outreach are also now looking at the possibility of arranging some Pamper Days.

Overall we are still in a good position financially this year despite branches being unable to hold any events.

